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Silver Eagles, 
A quick newsletter this month because I have to get the message out!  We have ONE new member 
this month and a retirement party!   

New Member: Philis Styles 

Board News:  

Philisteen Styles, from Office of Law Judges, is retiring October 3, 2014. Her party will be 
Monday, September 22, 2014 in the ALJ’s office on the 4th floor, although I suspect that we will all 
have to go through security on the 6th. (Notice attachment) (See attached contact list) 

Member News:  

Jim Henderson (me) and my wife Cindy just got back from a five day trip into the furthest reaches 
of Denali (by bus) and a seven day cruise down the Alaskan coast. We had great weather! Joined 
the 10% who saw then entire Denali Range including both major peaks, glaciers from the air and 
ship, and lots of wildlife: grizzlies, caribou, moose, Dall sheep, mountain goats, Trumpeter Swans, 
Loons, Bald Eagles, Peregrine Falcon, Puffins, Orcas, Humpback Whales, seals, dolphins, sea 
otters and etc!  (jim&Cindy photos) 



 

 



Don Libera’s email has changed on the contact list. -  

Misc:  

Don’t forget the Silver Eagle Website: www.precisionwrite.com/SilverEagles.html   

The fall is coming and if this summer is any indication, the winter will be a cold one!    

Jim Henderson 
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